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The Junior High “Zoo” Takes on “Dodgeball with a Twist!”  
On March 23rd, Junior High students competed in their third tournament of the year as they were given time during 

homeroom to meet with their homeroom team, plan strategies, and get ready for an invigorating tournament. 

Students showed off their athletic and team work abilities throughout the day. “Dodgeball with a Twist” 

incorporated extra ways to eliminate players and end the game. Teachers also participated by adding an additional 

layer of fun.  

Mrs. Evanchec’s “Pandas” stepped up and won the first double elimination tournament. Ms. Besterci’s “Turtles” 

proved to be strong competitors by coming in second place again. “Pegher’s Possums”, while losing their first place 

title, still managed to secure third place. Additionally, Mrs. Arnett’s “Tigers” came together to show their spirit and 

planning, earning extra points for their spirit with a tiger mascot. The mascot was planned and created during 

STEAM class and helped secure the team a fourth place finish!  

Teams also participated in a second tournament, in where Mr. Biehl’s “Black Mambas” were able to come out on 

top. The Possums and Tigers secured additional points by landing in second and third place respectively. The Junior 

High teams look forward to another exciting end-of-year Olympics tournament in May! 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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